
 

 

 

Attention Valued Guests: 
 

J.Marie’s salon will be re-opening on Tuesday 05/19/2020 by 

appointment only. 

By order of Governor Hogan salon services and capacity will be 

limited. Reservation requests are currently being accepted at 

https://www.vagaro.com/jmariessalon 

 

While we look forward to seeing you, please help us keep our stylists and 

other clients safe by: 

• Waiting in your vehicle until your scheduled appointment 

• Allowing us to noninvasively take your temperature (touch-free) 

• Maintaining 6-foot social distance 

• Complying with mask requirements upon entering 

• Asking yourself the following questions: 
-Have you had a cough? 

-Have you had a fever? 

-Have you been around anyone exhibiting symptoms within the past 14 days? 

-Are you living with anyone sick or quarantined? 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and continued support.   

-J. Marie’s Salon 
www.jmariessalon.com 

410.549.0500 

https://www.vagaro.com/jmariessalon
http://www.jmariessalon.com/

